
 

 

 

 

13th June 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

This year our KS2 Sports Day will be held at Packers Field, Johnsons Lane, BS5 9AZ on Monday 1st 

July. It will be a whole day event. The children will walk with their classes from school and will 

return to school at the end of the day to be collected. 

 

In the morning each class will participate in a carousel of 6 activities. This will be followed by track 

events in the afternoon. 

 

Please make sure your child is wearing sports kit on the day (trainers, leggings, shorts or tracksuit 

bottoms and a t shirt). 

 

Your child should wear their coloured school PE t shirt.  

 

Your child will need a packed lunch, water, a hat and suncream/waterproof clothing. The school will 

provide packed lunches for those children that request them. 

 

We welcome parents, carers and extended family to come and cheer on our sports stars for the 

afternoon track sessions. Please arrive at 1pm.  Hopefully the weather will be warm and sunny. We 

might even have time for a parent race! 

 

Kind regards 

 

Sarah Hackett PE Lead 

 

 


